Cruising Yacht Club of Australia

A.C.N, 000 116 423 New Beach Road, Darling Point, N.S.W. 2027
Telephone: (02) 9363 9731 ® Fax:(02) 9363 9745
Internet: www.cyca.com.au Email: cyca@bigpond.com

ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE T0 THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Mr lan Treleaven

Musto Australia

PO Box 359

Roseberry 1445

21/6/99

Dear lan,

One of the 1998 Sydney-Hobart Race Review Committee's findings was the
difficulty of wearing PFD Life Jackets during the race.

Yacht crews express a need to be able to wear a Life Jacket which still enabled
them to move freely around the yacht.

The Cruising Yacht Club of Australia is seeking your support to develop a PFD
that not only meets Australian Standards and can be worn over a Safety Harness
but still enables crewmen o move around their yacht easily.

If you have any further queries please contact me at the CYCA. We have a Race
Committee meeting in late July. Your comments for this meeting would be
greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Phil Thompson
Sailing Manager.



Cruising Yacht Club of Australia

ALCN. 000 116 423 New Beach Road, Darling Point, N.S.W. 2027
Telephone: (02) 9363 9731 ® Fax: (02) 9363 9745
Internet: www.cyca.com.au Email: cyca@bigpond.com

ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Mr Ross Donnelley

Jolly Roger Marine

22 Tepko Road

Terrey Hills 2084

21/6/99

Dear Ross,

One of the 1998 Sydney-Hobart Race Review Committee's findings was the
difficulty of wearing PFD Life Jackets during the race.

Yacht crews express a need to be able to wear a Life Jacket which still enables
them to move freely around the yacht.

The Cruising Yacht Club of Australia is seeking your support to develop a PFD
that not only meets Australian Standards and can be worn over a Safety Harness
but still enables crewmen to move around their yacht easily.

If you have any further queries please contact me at the CYCA. We have a Race

Committee meeting in late July. Your comments for this meeting would be
greatiy appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

V4.

Phil Thompson
Sailing Manager.



Cruising Yacht Club of Australia

A.C.N. 000 116 423 New Beach Road, Darling Point, N.S.W. 2027
Telephone: (02) 9363 9731 @  Fax: (02) 9363 9745
Internet: www.cyca.com.au Email: cyca@bigpond.com

ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

The General Manager
TAFT

1A Redbank Road
Northmead

Fax. 9683 6489
21/6/99

Dear Sir / Madam,

One of the 1998 Sydney-Hobart Race Review Committee's findings was the
difficulty of wearing PFD Life Jackets during the race.

Yacht crews express a need to be able to wear a Life Jacket which still enables
them to move freely around the yacht.

The Cruising Yacht Club of Australia is seeking your support to develop a PFD
that not only meets Australian Standards and can be worn over a Safety Harness
but still enables crewmen to move around their yacht easily.

If you have any further queries please contact me at the CYCA. We have a Race
Committee meeting in late July. Your comments for this meeting would be
greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

S
oW 77—
Phil Thompson
Sailing Manager.



Cruising Yacht Club of Australia

A.C.N. 000 116 423 New Beach Road, Darling Point, N.S.W. 2027
Telephone: (02) 9363 9731 e  Fax: (02) 9363 9745
Internet: www.cyca.com.au Email: cyca@bigpond.com

ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE To THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

The General Manager
Stormy Seas

33 Electra Place
Mornington 7018

21/6/99

Dear Sir / Madam,

One of the 1998 Sydney-Hobart Race Review Commitiee's findings was the
difficulty of wearing PFD Life Jackets during the race.

Yacht crews express a need to be able to wear a Life Jacket which still enables
them to move freely around the yacht.

The Cruising Yacht Club of Australia is seeking your support fo develop a PFD
that not only meets Australian Standards and can be worn over a Safety Harness
but still enables crewmen to move around their yacht easily.

If you have any further queries please contact me at the CYCA. We have a Race
Committee meeting in late July. Your comments for this meeting would be
greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Y Yo

Phil Thompson
Sailing Manager.



